
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

John Plescow 
Monday, February 6, 2023 9:48 AM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 

FW: To CLK Docket 20230001 

Please, add to dockets 20230001 and 20230017. 

We will send the 01 and 17 letter. 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Sent: Friday, February 03, 2023 3:05 PM 

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20230001 

From: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Sent: Friday, February 03, 2023 9:07 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 

From: contact@psc.state.fl.us <contact@psc.state.fl.us> 

Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2023 5:44 PM 

To: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; rgarcia904@aol.com 
Subject: PSC Contact Form 

Contact from a Web user regarding - General Comment/Question 

Contact Information: 

Category: General Comment/Question 
Name: Ricardo Garcia 
Company: 
Primary Phone: 8508558989 
Secondary Phone: 8506519591 
Email Address: rgarcia904@aol.com 
Response requested? yes 
Comments: 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/6/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 00910-2023 

After we have gone through a year of high power bills, higher than we have had in the last 20 years or so, I just 
received an e-mail notifying me that FPL has requested an increase due to high gas prices and weather. Under 
Gulf Power we could plan usage by demand requirements (low, medium, and high periods), but FPL dod away 
with that. Their rates are about twice of Gulf Power's were, but service isn't any better or reliable. The PSC 
approved the increases the last time, seemed to be based on South Florida demands, but we're in Northwest 
Florida. Unfortunately, FPL seems to have a monopoly on power and if the PSC doesn't protect the xustomer 
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base, we can't go somewhere else to get a better deal! Th3 increase we got when FPL took over were huge and 
approving another increase seems ridiculous and without cause!  




